
From:                                                       Dorothy Thorp 
Sent:                                                         12 July 2024 15:04 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Extension 
  
20042811 
  
  
This should-not be done over years the planes have moved over our house ,used to need a telescope 
to see any ( 1970 ) 
And all day with an odd plane in night are to much 
The pollution is to much  
Timing and route should leave us less polluted and less noise all day and sometimes in the very late 
night 
Adding more is not acceptable  
Move to the Coast at a airport and then fly off over the water so that houses etc  
Are in better comfort 
 
 
Dot Thorp 
 


